
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd October 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are delighted to tell you that Year 1 will be going on an exciting trip to the Milton Keynes Museum on Wednesday 5th 

November! This visit will focus on Victorian toys and homes, linking directly to our current history unit, where the children 

are learning about life in the Victorian era. 

During the visit, the children will have the opportunity to explore the museum’s wonderful collection of Victorian toys and 

household items. They will take part in interactive workshops that will help them understand how children lived, played, 

and learned in Victorian times. This hands-on experience will greatly enrich their understanding of this period in history. 

Details of the trip: 

• Date: 5th November  

• Venue: Milton Keynes Museum 

• Time: We will depart from school at 9am and will return in time for lunch  

• Cost: £14 per child (to cover transport and entry fees) 

• Lunch: We will return to school in time for lunch 

We kindly ask for a contribution of £14 per child to cover the costs of the trip. Please complete the payment and permission 

on MCAS. If we do not get enough contributions, the trip will be unable to go ahead. Should you have any financial 

concerns or require support, please contact us in confidence. 

We believe this will be a fantastic learning experience, and we look forward to an exciting day of discovery and fun! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Year 1 team 

  
 

 


